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After decades of successful mail in ballot elections in the state of Oregon the 

legistlature is now considering stepping back in time with in person balloting. I have 

to ask why? Voter turn out in Oregon is excellent, why suddenly decide to make us all 

get in our cars to make it to a polling place, when I can sit down in my own home and 

have time to consider each measure... Some time for days, when I vote. 

 

Timely 

Trust worthy 

Oregon mail in balloring should be an excellent examp!e to the rest of the nation on 

how to ballot. 

 

Please don't take away vote by mail in Oregon. 

 

Deborah Calista Cates-Stanturf 


